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Ossipee Public Library finished their catalogue migration to 
the Northern New Hampshire Library Cooperative system. 
Conway library card holders can now view and borrow items 
from the Ossipee, Jackson, Madison, and Cook Memorial 
(Tamworth) Libraries. 
 

The Library has begun working with Northledge 
Technologies Inc. to update some of our existing tech 
equipment. We will soon have a new server, public catalogue 
station, and staff workstations at the Circulation Desk. 
 

Juli Medeiros is wrapping up her GSLIS internship with us 
through the University of Rhode Island. During her time with 
us, Juli completed a number of different projects involving 
collection development and cataloguing, as well as working 
with Bob in the Henney History Room. One of these projects 
was to research and create webpages that provide visitors 
with additional information about the artwork and historical 
features of the building. Juli learned how to create and 3D 
print QR codes that can be hung near each piece of artwork 
for patrons to scan and learn more. 
 

Drea, Tessa, and Jeff have been meeting with the Mount 
Washington Observatory to discuss potential partnerships 
between our organizations, as well as the Library becoming 
more a part of the local Connected Learning Ecosystem. We 
are currently planning our first partnership program together; 
a February vacation week camp to facilitate student projects 
for the MWV Youth STEM Expo. 
 

Duraclean steam cleaned and vacuumed all of the carpets 
on the main floor of the Library. There were a few areas of 
heavy wear, such as behind the Circulation Desk, that were 
recommended for replacement. 
 

Jeff joined the Project Succeed Advisory Board to help with 
strategic planning and goal setting for the program. 

 

Bob received a letter from a historian and author who he had helped with research regarding Samuel A. Bemis 
in 2018. Materials provided by Bob have since been included in the author’s book about colonial watchmakers. 
An article he wrote for the NAWCC (National Association of Watch & Clock Collectors) Watch & Clock Bulletin 
using the Bemis papers will also be expanded into a longer booklet. 


